
Save the Date!Save the Date!
Ronald Reagan PTA

Superheroes Walk-A-Thon / Fall FestivalSuperheroes Walk-A-Thon / Fall Festival
Friday, September 24, 2021

5:00 - 7:30 pm

Be a superhero and join the Be a superhero and join the 
committee to make this a  committee to make this a  

fun and incredible  fun and incredible  
FUNdraiser.FUNdraiser.

Committee meeting -  
Tuesday, August 31, 10:00 am at the 

home of Phyllis Tincher.
Email: ReaganPTA@gmail.com  

or text Phyllis Tincher at  
208-989-2811 for address and 
to be in on the planning.

PTA needs YOU! PTA needs YOU!   
Your membership gives 
you a voice in how we raise and 
spend money. Your ideas are 
needed! The cost is only $10 and 
the rewards are priceless. Click  
“PTA Membership 2021/2022”  
on our website!

RonaldReaganPTA.com

Thank you to everyone who bought  Thank you to everyone who bought  
Spirit Wear at the Open House!   Spirit Wear at the Open House!   

We  sold out of all our inventory.We  sold out of all our inventory.

We will be taking orders from 
August 25th to September 17th.

  Please order and pay online 
and the shirts will be 

delivered to your child’s 
classroom when they 

arrive.  
Callin

g All 

Superheroes!

Stay Informed!  Stay Informed!  

https://ronaldreaganpta.com/

